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So another philatelic season comes to an end.
We have to thank Mike Breward for organising

such an interesting and varied programme.
He is now having a well earned rest and is

handing over to Ian Spencer and we look forward
to starting again in September.



Here are the guest speakers we have been
entertained by over the past 3 months.

Barry Stagg with
The Ups and

Downs of
Parachuting

Brian Purcell with
GB Basic Letter Rates

1839-1970

Tony Stanford with 
The Bechuanalands



This year it is 125 years since the Bristol and Clifton Philatelic
Society was founded in 1897 and subsequently joined with Bristol
North Philatelic Society to form the Society we know today.  We

celebrated with a lunch at the Beehive Pub in Bristol.



President Ron Gillard proposed a vote of thanks
to Mike Breward for his hard work arranging

the programme and presented him with a
token of our thanks.



Visitors always welcome
email Secretary or phone president

Ron Gillard on 
01275 839224

for more information.



See you in September

The new season Starts in September please see the
website for details. 


